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5th November 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardians,  

 

We are delighted to announce that we are holding our official opening of Windmill Hill School on 

Wednesday 10th November. 

 

We are expecting the Mayor of Luton along with other officers of the council but most important 

we would love for our parents to come and join us on our official open day. 

The Opening time will be at 1:30 pm on 1 York Street Luton LU2 0EZ.  

 

The official opening is at 2pm where we will have our VIP guests with 5 of our students help cut 

our Grand opening day ribbon. We will also have local Media to cover our Grand opening.  

Our parents and guests will be able to watch in the dining hall with a live feed of the ribbon being 

cut.  

 

In the Dining hall there will be food and refreshments along with a meet and greet with some of 

our VIPs, and you will be able to see some of the amazing work the children have done to help with 

the Open day.  

 

If you wish to be part of our Open day please can you email info@windmillhillschool.org.uk with 

your name and how many people will be attending with you. If you wish to take your child home 

after the event. Please let us know so we get them ready.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call us on 01582 280652 

  

Kind regards, 

School Administrator 

Windmill Hill School 
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